
 

 

May 13, 2024 
 
 
 
All Firms: 
 
In response to RFQ/P#770 Architectural Services Ventura College Student Housing Project, the 
recommendation to the Ventura County Community College District Board of Trustees at the 
May 14, 2024 meeting, will be Mithun/RNT architects. The award is based on the most qualified 
firm’s proposal which meets the District’s requirements and specifications. 
 
Thank you for participating in our RFP process and your interest in the District’s projects. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Purchasing Department 
 
 
 

 
 
 


